
Chair Barnhart and House Revenue Committee Staff: 

 

On behalf of Representative Davis and Representative Johnson, this email is to serve 

notice of a minority report on SB 925,  which was voted out of committee today.  If you have not 

already, you will soon receive a separate email from another dissenting member of the 

Committee also giving the same notice. 

 

Please notify our office immediately if you require anything further on this matter of serving 

notice.  
 
 
Cassie Hayt 
-- 
Chief of Staff 
Representative Mark Johnson, House District 52 
O: 503-986-1452 
C: (716) 799-3969 
 

 


